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           1st March 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 6 reward trip to Chessington World of Adventures 

Because the children have been working very hard in preparation for their SATs, we have decided 
to reward them with a trip to Chessington World of Adventures on Tuesday 21st May. 

This trip is a reward for the children’s hard work and dedication throughout the year so far; the 
school is part funding this trip and are asking for a contribution towards the cost of £10 per child. 

Your child will need to bring a packed lunch, (if your child is entitled to Free School Meals please 
advise the office if you would like a lunch provided as packed lunches will not be supplied 
automatically) and wear comfortable clothes. 

We will be outside no matter the weather, so please ensure that your child is wearing appropriate 
clothing and footwear. In order to maximise our time at Chessington, your child will need to get to 
school at 8am on Tuesday 21st May. We hope to return to school at approximately 6 pm. Due to 
traffic, this time is likely to change and we will keep you updated with our estimated time of 
arrival via the school’s text message system. If you are not sure if we have an up to date contact 
number for you, please check with the school office. 

To give permission and pay for your child to go on this trip, please use the School Gateway app. 
We need to give Chessington final numbers by 2nd May, so please ensure that you give permission 
by this date or we will be unable to take your child. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

J Channing  J Head  G Leeder S Rodriguez 
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